
SPECIAL MEETING
NOTIFICATION

January 23, 25 and February 15



You are invited to attend a public meeting to learn about
the business plan update for Reid-Hillview and San Martin airports.
This is also an opportunity to have your ideas and concerns heard.

The �rst meeting, which is intended for Reid-Hillview Airport
tenants and users will be held at the Hank Lopez Community 
Center in Hillview Park on Tuesday January 23, starting at 7:00 P.M. 

On Thursday January 25th at 7:00 P.M., we will be holding a
similar meeting for the San Martin airport tenants, users and
neighbors at the San Martin Lions Club.

A third meeting has been planned for  Reid-Hillivew neighbors
at the Hank Lopez Community Center on Thursday February 15th, 
starting at 7:00 P.M. 

You are welcome to attend any of the meetings you wish, as we 
will be presenting the same content at each of them.

For more information about the business plan update, and
locations and times for the meetings, please see our website
www.countyairports.org.

If you have any questions about the business plan update and are
unable to attend one of the meetings, feel free to contact the 
Airports Director, Eric Peterson at 408-918-7700 x27722 or
Eric@CountyAirports.org.

Hank Lopez Community Center
1694 Adrian Way
San Jose, CA  95122

San Martin Lions Club
12415 Murphy Ave
San Martin, CA  95046


